
Superintendent's Update - May 5, 2020 

Dear Parents, 

 

Due to today's announcement by Governor Lamont, Connecticut schools will remain closed 

through the remainder of the academic year.  As noted in our districtwide conference calls on 

Friday, we will be developing procedures for students to access personal items that may have 

been left in desks, lockers, and classrooms.  The administration will be sending out further 

notification regarding this in the upcoming weeks.    

 

Sincerely, 

Timothy M. Van Tasel, Superintendent 

 


